
Joint Cemetery Committee
CONTACT: Graeme Robinson 

Tel: 07801 810101
email: maint-gorstagecemetery@outlook.com

GORSTAGE CEMETERY - NOTICE OF BUILDING WORKS

A new cark park will be built starting 09 MAY 2022. 
The project will last 8 weeks.

During this period there will be restricted parking and areas will be fenced off but the cemetery will operate as normal.

Visitors to the cemetery are not allowed into the fenced off areas.

Visitors should be mindful of additional site traffic and deliveries.

The cemetery gates will be locked during the published closing times for security.

We apologise for any disruption that this project will cause. If you have any questions telephone or email 
Graeme Robinson.
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